

PRAYERS FOR LIBERTY WALK

BECAUSE OUR FAITHS AND OUR DEMOCRATIC TRADITION COMPEL US

Last Spring the Prayers for Liberty team held an Interfaith clergy march for freedom. Hundreds of faith leaders took part and demanded, together, that democracy, due process and liberty be upheld. This Labor Day we are marching again — and we are inviting all people of good faith to join us.

The 2nd Prayers For Liberty walk will be on Labor Day, September 1st from 9:00AM – 5:00PM. (We know this is usually a last, precious day of vacation, but we believe the times demand it.)

Come walk the whole route from Lexington – Boston!

Come walk any part of the route that makes sense for you!

Come join us in prayer at Arlington, Lexington, Cambridge or Boston!

Scan the QR code above for more information and to register.

In friendship – and hope,

The Prayers For Liberty Team